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Sept 3,2024

Admissions Committee

Oregon State University Turfgrass Management PACE Course
Oregon State University

Corvallis, OR

Dear Admissions Committee,

| am writing to offer my recommendation for Brittany Wohlsein, who is applying for the Oregon
State University Turfgrass Management PACE course. Having supervised her for the last six
years, | can confirm her exceptional work ethic and dedication to turfgrass management.

Brittany began working at the Bandon Dunes Golf Resort as a greenkeeper for the Pacific
Dunes course in 2018. Over the past six years, her impressive career progression—from
greenkeeper to her current role as Assistant Superintendent—demonstrates not only her deep
knowledge and hands-on experience but also her dedication and leadership within the industry.
Her roles have provided her with extensive experience in turfgrass maintenance, disease
management, and chemical treatments, aligning well with the PACE course’s advanced topics.

Brittany's enthusiasm for turfgrass management is evident in her proactive approach to
professional development and her eagerness to learn. Her hands-on experience with fungicides,
herbicides, and nematicides demonstrates her solid foundation and readiness for further study.

The financial support from the Oregon GCSA Oregon State University Turgrass Management
PACE Course Series Scholarship would alleviate financial stress, enabling her to fully focus on
her studies. Brittany's impressive track record and dedication to the field ensure she will excel in
the program.

Thank you for considering her application. | strongly recommend Brittany Wohlsein for
admission to your program.

Sincerely,

Jeff Sutherland
Superintendent Pacific Dunes
Bandon Dunes Golf Resort



